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SUMMARY 

Staff requests that City Council ratify a direct appointment for an unscheduled vacancy 
on the Planning Commission. 
 
RECOMMENDATION  

1. Council Member Whitaker make the following direct appointment: 

a. Planning Commission – partial term expiring December 31, 2020. 

2. City Council ratify the direct appointment. 
 

PRIORITY POLICY STATEMENTS 

This item matches the following Priority Policy Statements: 

 Fiscal and Organizational Stability. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 
 
DISCUSSION 

Planning Commissioner Kevin Pendergraft resigned from the Planning Commission on 
July 3, 2019.  Council Member Whitaker had appointed Mr. Pendergraft to serve on the 
Planning Commission for a term expiring December 31, 2020. 

The City Clerk’s Office has posted the unscheduled vacancy in accordance with 
Government Code Section 54974(a).  The City Clerk’s Office accepted applications for 
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the vacant seat through July 31, 2019 and has forwarded copies of the applications to 
City Council Members.   

Staff requests that Council Member Whitaker make a direct appointment to the Planning 
Commission to fill the remainder of the term of the unscheduled vacancy, expiring 
December 31, 2020. 


